
 
                                   Friday 30th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Please remember the School is closed on Monday 3rd May for the Bank Holiday. 

Children return to school on Tuesday 4th May at 8:45am. 

 

Tuck 
Tuck Shop started after the Easter holidays on Tuesdays for school aged children.  It 

costs 30p each week.  If you are paying each week, please bring your child’s tuck 

money to the school office by the Friday before.  Money paid after 10am on Monday 

or on Tuesday morning may need to be transferred to the following week. You can 

also pay for tuck for the current term in advance if that is easier. 

 

Film Club 
Thank you for returning the KS1 Film Club reply slips promptly.  If you 

haven’t replied and would like your child to stay for Film Club, it’s 

not too late.  Please bring the reply slip and £5 to the school office 

as soon as possible.  The KS1 Film Club dates in May are overleaf. If 

you have booked a place and have not paid, please bring your 

payment to the School Office. 

 

Eid 
If your child will be celebrating Eid with your family, please remember to request a 

day’s leave in advance. A request for leave form is available from the school office. 
 

Free Energy Vouchers 
Tenants who use a Prepayment meter for their gas and electricity can apply for a free 

Energy voucher up to the value of £50.  Sometimes families' financial situation means 

they have to choose whether to heat their homes.   

 

Parents can contact the Campbell Park Parish Council office on 01908 608559 or 

email admin@campbell-park.gov.uk who will assist with completing a referral form. 

 

Willows World Book Day – Friday 28th May 
We are celebrating World Book Day on Friday 28th May and are asking 

children and staff to dress up as a character from their favourite book for the 

day.  Please do not go to any expense as a costume can be created from a t-

shirt and jeans with a little imagination and we will have great fun making up 

our own stories.  

 

 

 

mailto:admin@campbell-park.gov.uk


Nursery – End of Session  
Please ensure that you collect your nursery child on time. It can be very distressing for 

them to be collected late. Particularly at the end of the morning session, late 

collections impact the arrival and settling of the afternoon children and staff being 

able to take their lunch break. Persistent late collections will result in a £5.00 late 

collection charge.    

 

Parks Trust 
 

With the weather hopefully getting better, why not look at the 

Parks Trust Website to see what events are coming up 

www.theparkstrust.com 

 

Diary Dates  

 

Attendance 
 

W/C 19th April 2021 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 98.8% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 98.6% 

KS1 Squirrels 93.6% 

KS1 Rabbits 99.2% 

KS1 Owls 99.2% 

Total attendance                      97.7% 

 

 

Monday 4th May  School is closed – Bank Holiday 

Friday 7th May 
3.00pm – 

4.45pm 

Owls Class Film Club – please book your child’s place in 

the school office 

Friday 14th May 
3.00pm – 

4.45pm 

Rabbits Class Film Club – please book your child’s 

place in the school office 

Friday 21st May 
3.00pm – 

4.45pm 

Squirrels Class Film Club – please book your child’s 

place in the school office 

Friday 28th May  
The Willows World Book Day – children can dress up as 

their favourite book character 

Friday 28th May  School reports sent home to parents 

Friday 28th May 3.00pm End of Term 

Monday 7th June 8.45am Children return to school after half term holidays 

Well done Rabbits and Owls with an 

attendance of 99.2% for the week beginning 

19th April 

 

The whole school attendance for that week 

was 97.7%. 

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. Please 

ensure your child attends every day and not 

take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O every 

day, Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On 

time. 

 

https://www.theparkstrust.com/

